
Dear Friend,

I am so excited to share that I have the opportunity to serve in Santa Rita, Honduras, at Hope Christian Academy 
and Iglesia Bautista Esperanza. I’ll be working alongside LeRoy and Amber Rolston in their ministry and will assist 
by teaching at the school and helping in various church ministries and outreaches.

First, and most importantly, please pray for safety and effective ministry for our team and for my financial support 
to come in. Please also pray that the Lord will provide one more kindergarten teacher for the coming school year. 
Second, I will need to raise $1,000 per month to help pay for living expenses for the next two years. If you are able 
to support me financially, I would greatly appreciate it. You can donate online or send a check to: Heartland Baptist 
Missions, 7000 Pensacola Blvd, Pensacola, FL 32505. Finally, if you would like to receive email updates during my 
time in Honduras, please email me at jennyyodermissions@gmail.com, and I will add you to my mailing list. Thank 
you for your prayers and support.

Jenny Yoder

When I was four years old, my school teacher asked the class questions about salvation. I realized that I needed to 
be saved and prayed right there in my seat. Since other kids had a parent or teacher pray with them and I didn’t, I 
struggled with assurance of salvation for several years. But as I began reading my Bible more and listening to chapel 
messages in high school, I understood that there isn’t a specific prayer to ask Jesus into your heart. What matters is 
your heart behind your prayer, the understanding that there’s nothing you can do to save yourself and asking Jesus to 
forgive your sins, come into your heart, and save you.
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In high school, I knew God was calling me into graphic design. 
Throughout college, I heard sermons where the preacher said that 
graphic designers were needed on the mission field, and I knew 
that no matter what, I wanted to be a part of that. At the time, 
I thought that I’d help from the States with some visits here and 
there. During college, I had the opportunity to work in several 
children’s ministries, and I always loved those times of working with 
kids. After college, I joined staff at PCC, but I knew I wanted to be 
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involved with kids more than just once a week. Last year, the Lord started showing me some possibilities. I met the 
Rolstons at my church’s Missions Conference last fall, and when I went to Honduras to visit their ministry, I loved 
my time there, and I knew that’s where I should go. It was as though He was lighting the path one step at a time.

To support me financially, 
please scan the QR code.

My mission is to teach children, support the ministry, 
and lead lost children to Christ.


